[image: image1.png]Permanent Mission of Italy

Geneva

UN




Check against delivery
UPR 36 - Marshall Islands
Monday 9 November 2020, 9:00 - 12:30
Delivered by: Ambassador Gian Lorenzo Cornado, Permanent Representative of Italy
(Focal point: Angela Zanca, First Secretary)
Thank you, Madam President.

We thank the distinguished members of the delegation of the Marshall Islands for their national report and today’s presentation.

Italy welcomes efforts made by the Marsall Islands since the second UPR cycle and commends the accession to the Convention against Torture and Other Cruel Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment, to the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights and to the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights, as well as to the International Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Racial Discrimination.
We also appreciate the Marshall Islands’ active engagement as a member of the Human Rights Council.
Madam President,

Italy seizes this opportunity to offer the Marshall Islands the following recommendations:

· Counter gender-based violence, including sexual and domestic violence, and strengthen the social services to provide assistance to women victims of violence;

· Take further measures to effectively prevent the trafficking of persons as well as forced labour and sexual exploitation;

· Enhance the protection of the rights of children, including by adopting a legislation establishing a minimum age for entering in the labour market and preventing child, early and forced marriages.
We wish the Marshall Islands a successful review.

I thank you.  
